ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PART OF THE A1021 ORWELL ROAD, FELIXSTOWE

From 21/02/2017 for an initial period of 5 days the A1021 Orwell Road, Felixstowe,
outside number 32 will be closed to motor vehicles to facilitate emergency gas works .
Other co-ordinated works may also take place during this period.

For the duration of the closure there shall be a temporary suspension of the one way
workings on the A1021 Highfield Road, Felixstowe to allow access and egress.

Access will be available for pedestrians and cyclists.
The diversion route will be:

Crescent Road — Tomline Road ~ Orwell Road — no vice versa
Lecpold Road — Wolsey Gardens — Hamilton Road — no vice versa

It is intended that the closure will operate until 01/03/2017 and an order will be made to
cover the further period.

Enguiries should be made fo Tom Howard of Mervyn Lambert Traffic Management.
Tel: (01953) 688211. Email: tom.howard@mervynlambert.co.uk

Date: 21/02/2017

TIMOTHY EARL, Head of Legal Services, Suffolk County Council, Constantine House, 5
Constantine Road, Ipswich, IP1 2DH
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